
 

 
 

 

Cheers! 

The Wine Alumni Association provides a new platform for students 

 

The HKU SPACE Wine Alumni Association (WAA) held its launch party in 
September. The Association was established to provide a forum and engagement 
platform for students who have enrolled in the wine courses with HKU SPACE. 
Sponsorship was received from two wine merchants and a live introduction to the 
characteristics of wine was delivered, allowing the attendees to try numerous wines 
while learning more about them. 

If you wish to learn more about HKU SPACE Wine Alumni Association, please visit 
http://www.hkuspacewaa.com/ 

 


